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GTA West Transportation Corridor Project 

Regional Response to the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 

 
On February 25, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. That consideration of this matter be referred to the March 25, 2021 Council meeting 

pending further information outlining the positions of key stakeholders and the federal 

Impact Assessment process. 
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